The EU has restarted free trade agreement negotiations with India. Negotiations on Investment Protection Agreement and Geographical Indications have been launched as well. The negotiations are held separately, but simultaneously. The first preliminary round of negotiations took place in June.

The negotiations include topics under the EU's common trade policy; such as trade in goods, trade in services, foreign direct investments, digital trade, public procurement, intellectual property rights, and rules related to sustainable development. The aim of the Agreements is to reduce barriers to trade and investments and to level the playing field by creating rules for international trade. The next round of negotiations is scheduled to take place in early October in Brussels.

In order to be able to promote the interests of Finnish operators in the negotiations in the best possible way, we would like to receive your views on your negotiation goals in relation to both exports and imports, in particular:

1. Information on your goals and/or possible sensitivities regarding negotiations on trade in goods (tariffs, rules of origin); where possible, with CN-8 tariff list number and product description
1. Information on your goals and/or possible sensitives regarding negotiations on trade in services and investments, and digital trade or data transfer and the entry of persons related to business activities
1. Information on your goals and/or possible sensitivities regarding public procurement

1. Information on goals and/or potential sensitivities regarding intellectual property rights
1. Information on challenges and trade barriers your company has encountered in India in relation to trade in goods, trade in services, investments, public procurement, intellectual property rights, or in temporary entry and stay of employees.

Please submit your views by Friday, September 16, 2022 to kpo-20@formin.fi.  Information received will be treated confidentially.

